

Dean Hough

Bath NHS House Newbridge Hill Bath BA1 3QE

awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net

Email: request-547650-94264843@whatdotheyknow.com

4 June 2019

Freedom of Information/RFI-1703

Dear Dean Hough

Thank you for your request for information about RCOG. Hysteroscopy and best practice and we are dealing with it under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Trust has 20 working days to respond to your request; therefore you should expect a response on or before 2 July 2019.

For your information, the legislation defines a number of exemptions that may prevent the release of information you have requested. If any of these exemption categories apply, then the information will not be released and you will be informed if this is the case.

In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case, we will let you know. A fee's notice will be issued to you and you will be required to pay this fee before we proceed with your request.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us quoting the reference number above.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team